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NEWS & STORIES 
 

Holiday Decorations 

We saw some wonderful Halloween 

yard decorations this year. We are 

looking forward to seeing the same 

creativity with your Holiday 

decorations. Please remember as 

you are preparing to decorate that 

your decorations do not interput  with 

the weekly mowing. Please make 

sure that lights are turned off during 

the day and that you are using 

proper extension cords and that you 

are not overloading any outlets. 

According to AFI34-144  

Any families residing in base 

housing who provide care for other 

families’ children on a regular basis 

or for more than 10 hours a week 

must be licensed by Goodfellow 

Airforce Base Childcare program. If 

you have any questions you may 

contact Carmen Trufant, Family 

Childcare Coordinator, 325-654-

3239  

 

 

 

CEL SURVEY PRIZES  

Thank you to everyone who took the 

time to submit your CEL Survey. We 

truly value your feedback. We will 

use your input to make 

improvements to our community. 

Congratulations to all of our drawing 

Thank you to everyone that 

joined us for National Night out, 

Yappy Hour, Pumpkin painting, 

the  sack lunch event, and our 

office trick or treating last month!  

 Save the Date: 

11/19: 3:30-5 Kids thanksgiving 

themed craft  

 

11/25-11/27 Pie a day Facebook 

Give Away  

 

 

Our President’s Message 

At Hunt Military Communities, we actively foster a 

culture of service and are proud that more than 50% 

of our employees are military-affiliated.  Hunt offers 

a dynamic, challenging workplace for more than 890 

employees, and we are continuing to grow our 

depth, level of service, and expertise throughout our 

housing communities.  We are currently seeking to 

fill more than 180 positions throughout our 

communities.  Job titles include Leasing Director, 

Executive Assistant, Maintenance Director, Maintenance Technician and Porter, 

as well as newly added positions including 15 new Quality Assurance/Quality 

Control Specialists, and two Portfolio Support Directors.  Roles are based on 

need per location.  As a family-owned company, we understand that our 

employees are our most valuable asset. We're proud of our reputation for 

strong human capital and remain dedicated to providing our employees with 

essential tools to foster both personal and professional growth.  If you or a 

family member is interested in working for Hunt, please visit 

www.huntmilitarycommunities.com and click on the careers tab.   

 

Best, 

 

 

 

 
John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 
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Community Updates  

Resident 
Events 

Hunt will be highlighting a different veteran 
throughout the month of November for their 30 
Days for 30 Families program, which coincides 

with Month of the Military Family. 



NOVEMBER 2019 

Goodfellow Team  

Community Director: Ruby Robledo  

Community Supervisor: Kallie Quanz  

Resident Service Specialist-Michelle Reed  

Resident Service Specialist– Alice Rivera  

 

Maintenance Director: Patrick Scott 

Maintenance Supervisor –Jerry Peacher  

Maintenance Technician– Brad Downing  

Maintenance Technician-Mitchell Marro  

Maintenance Technician– Ray Havins  

 Office (325)651-8369  

Office Hours : 

Monday– Friday 8 a.m.– 5 p.m. 

 Closed weekends and holiday  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

     1 2 

3 

Daylight savings  

4 5 6 

 

7 8 9 

 

10 11 

Veterans Day 

12 13 

 

14 15 16 

17 

 

18 19  Kid’s 

Thanksgiving 

Craft  3:30-5 

20 21 22 

 

23 

 

24 25 

Facebook pie 

giveaway contest 

26 

Facebook pie 

giveaway contest 

27 

Facebook pie 

giveaway contest 

28 

Thanksgiving day  

Office closed  

29 30 

       


